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From: Anne Huberman <anne.huberman@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 2:53 PM

To: PUC - Executive.Director

Subject: Docket No. DG14-380

I 'am writing to urge you to not to approve any applications related to the proposed pipeline that will pass
through towns in southern New Hampshire. Investing anything in such a pipeline only extends our use of fossil
fuels into a future that will be harmed irreparably by the climate change induced by the use of fossil

fuels. Natural gas is not a bridge fuel. Please see this analysis that compares the impact of fracked methane
with that of coal: http://www.acsf.cornell.edu/Assets/ACSF/docs/attachments/Howarth-EtAl-201 1.pdf. To
improve the New Hampshire economy and to lower the price of electricity in our state, we should be investing
in renewable energy.

Sincerely,

Anne Huberman

50 Timberpond Drive, #1104
Peterborough, NH 03458
603-924-0842

Anne Huberman
Anne. Huberman@gmail.com
Littp://annehuberman.net




